
July/2014 
Dear Valued Customers 

SIGMA KOKI CO., LTD. 
Sales Department,  

Notice of the End of Sale for Opal Diffusion Glass (DFO)  

Thank you very much for your constant patronage. 

Please be advised that, due to the opal glass maker’s production discontinuation, we will 
stop the sale of Opal Diffusion Glass (DFO) products in the catalog and our WEB from 
the end of August. In addition, there are not any alternative products and successive 
models. 

For some customers that have purchased regularly, please feel free to contact our sales 
representatives for an individual consultation. 

We really apologize for any inconvenience that may cause and appreciate for your kind 
understanding and unchanged support.  Please do not hesitate to contact us if you have 
any questions.  

Sincerely, 

[Notice]

End Product 

(Product Name) Opal Diffusion Glass 

(Part Number) DFO-30S03-1 
DFO-50S03-1 
DFO-30C03-1 
DFO-50C03-1 

    (The End) 


